
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, April 24, 2023 

Mr. Sparrow 

“Coop 120 interviews will be taking place from Tuesday, April 25th through Thursday, April 

27th. These will take place in Mr. Sparrow’s office which is located in the library area. Interview 

times are posted by the library door. Applicants are required to confirm with subject teachers that 

they are able to attend assigned interview times and advise Mr. Sparrow should there be a 

conflict. An application must have been submitted for a student to be assigned an interview 

time.” 

Mr. Belyea 

If you are a student interested in the NB teen apprenticeship program - the following positions 

have become available locally: 

Valley Refrigeration – Woodstock 

McCain Foods – Florenceville/Bristol 

CYV Chevrolet Buick GMC – Woodstock 

See Mr. Belyea for more information.  

Ms. Roy 

There will be a Make-it-Glow Video Dance at WHS Wednesday April 26th from 7pm to 9pm. 

Admission is $5. Come dressed in white or florescent colors.  

Badminton 

Congrats to the WHS Badminton players on a solid effort this past weekend in provincial play! 

Keon Park finished first in junior varsity singles action while Sara Brown got second.  

Sara and Emma Saunders had a second place finish in doubles play. Sara and Keon also finished 

second in the mixed final.  

In senior action, Dean Briggs and Gavin Shaw notched 3rd place in doubles play.  

Mr. Davidson 

There will be a meeting Tuesday at 12:10 in the music room for any students interested in 

performing in and organizing a spring coffee house.   

 

 

 


